
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

   

31 DAYS OF PRAYER  

The Pastor Search Committee has now released the Pastor Vacancy 

announcement to the public Pastor Search – Gloucester Point Baptist 

Church .  The next few months are a critical time when God will be    

preparing His servants to apply.  Please pick up your copy of the 31 

Days of Prayer devotional booklet in the Narthex. Use this prayer guide 

each day to seek God’s will in our search for the next Pastor of GPBC. 

Pray for our Pastor Search Committee.  Pray for Gloucester Point    

Baptist Church. Pray for our next Pastor, their family, and their church. 

  
OFFICE CLOSED 

In observance of Labor Day, the office will be closed tomorrow,       

September 5, 2022 
 

G.U.E.S.T. PROGRAM 

Many people in our own community face homelessness. The G.U.E.S.T. 

night shelter is hosted by local churches and provides a safe warm 

place to sleep at night as well as a nutritious meal but volunteers are 

needed.  If you are interested in volunteering for the G.U.E.S.T          

program, please either call the church office at (804) 642-2555 or 

contact Sonya Anthony. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

The Children’s and Youth Ministry are beginning to prepare for         

Operation Christmas Child. There are several large boxes available for 

placement of donations. One is located near the classrooms in the 

Narthex. There other is in the hall near the WMU bulletin board. Please 

prayerfully consider actively taking part in this very special ministry. 

Your help is greatly appreciated as we prepare for the Children’s and 

Youth Ministry packing party that will take place in November. 
 

CYM SUPPERS 

CYM Suppers will resume on Wednesday, September 7, 2022 at 

5:30pm. 
 

RACHEL & l.T WELLS 

Please note the new address for Rachel & L.T. Wells….. 

 

2638 Snowden Lane 

Hayes, Virginia 23072 
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